
 

Changes for the 17-18 School Year 

A message from Mrs. Smith - Counselor 

After 15 amazing years of being the school counselor at Edwards Elementary, I will be 

resigning at the end of the school year. I have accepted a counseling position with 

another school district. 

 

While I am excited for the new challenges ahead, the decision to leave Edwards was not 

an easy one. I have been honored to work with such incredible staff, students and 

families. I cannot thank you enough for the joy your children have given me over the 

year. They have all touched my heart in a profound way. I will always look back on my 

years at Edwards Elementary with fond memories. Thank you for the opportunity to be 

part of their lives. 

 

Mrs. Parker – Speech Pathologist 

Mrs. Parker will be leaving Edwards after 8 years to serve at Dundee Elementary.  She 

will be greatly missed at Edwards.   We will be welcoming Mr. Restsema as our new 

Speech Pathologist in the fall. 

 

Retirement 

Mrs. Ritter, one of our Special Education Assistants will be retiring after 15 years.  We 

wish her a happy retirement.  

 

Other Staffing Changes 

Mrs. Lally will be moving up to 5th grade.  The students will be divided among Mrs. 

Naboulsi, Mrs. Weaver, and Mrs. Lally.   Joining us will be two new 4th Grade Dual 

Language teachers, Mrs. Doran and Mrs. Fodge. 

 

 

Have a great & safe summer – See you in September! 

 

 

 



2017-2018 School Year 

 

Aug 21st - 24th – Jumpstart for incoming KG students.  If you would like your student to 

attend, please register them with the office by calling 503-554-5050. 

Aug 31st – Ice Cream Social – 6pm  

Sept 5th – School Resumes 

 


